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Congratulations to two Department of Communication alumni as they initiate their careers. 

  

Chester “CJ” Shellman (Professional & Technical Communication, ’04) earned his master’s 
degree in Childhood Education from St. John Fisher in 2007 and today begins his professional 
career for the Rochester School District at School #8 teaching first grade. 

  

Samantha Mullen (PTC ’08) just informed us that she’s accepted a position with AEON Amity 
Corporation to teach English in Japan. More details will follow. 
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